
GRADE 11 MERIT AWARD—Application for University of Lethbridge 

Deadline: June 30 

Are you currently in Grade 11?  Do you plan to attend the University of Lethbridge in the Fall immediately after 

high school?  If YES then you need to fill out an application!!  Students do not need to submit an application for 

admission to the university to apply for the Grade 11 Merit Award.  You just need to fill out the application form 

online in your grade 11 year and then if you decide to apply and attend the University of Lethbridge after high 

school you will receive the award, as long as you meet the criteria of the course.  Please visit https://

www.uleth.ca/ross/student-finance/grade-11-merit-award-application-university-lethbridge to apply!! 

Career Corner 

 

Alexander Rutherford High School Achievement Scholarship 

Online Application 

Important Notice 

 The 2021-22 Alexander Rutherford Scholarship application is currently unavailable. 

Check back in early August for the 2022-23 online application. Students who had a work in progress 

application, and did not submit it will need to reapply when the new application is available in early 

August. Check out the website link below for more information. 

https://studentaid.alberta.ca/scholarships-and-awards/alexander-rutherford-

scholarship/ 

myPass is an Alberta Education  

secure self-service website for  

Alberta students to: 

   √  View diploma exam results and request scores 

   √  Register to write a diploma exam 

   √  Order high school transcripts 

   √  View progress towards a credential (diploma or certificate) 

   √  View and print a Detailed Academic Report (DAR) 

   √  Order additional copies of an awarded credential 

   √  View student personal informaion 

To sign up, you must have an Alberta Student Number, personal email         

address and a correct mailing address on file with Alberta Education.  

Visit myPass.alberta.ca to sign up! 













Borea Construction is offering free training sessions for anyone interested in the Wind Turbine construction field. We 

know most students will still be in class during these times but we wanted to share the information in case you have 

students who graduated in January, past graduates you know might be interested or students on the quarter system. 

Even if students are not able to attend the training – they are can still apply for positions for the summer. Students must 

be graduating and/or close to 18 years of age for these positions.  

 

The training program will be offered at the Lethbridge College. All costs of the training and accommodation in           

Lethbridge will be covered by Borea. Students can pick from any of the 3 dates: 

From April 25 - May6 

From May 16 - May 25 

From May 30 - June10 

 

The following is included in the training: 

 Wind Turbine Working at heights    Confined Space 

 Hoisting and rigging class      Torquing and tensioning tools class 

 General safety and workplace hazards class   Truck and Trailer awareness class 

 


